
TOWN OF LAWRENCE NOTICE OF NONCANDIDACY 

The Town of Lawrence has received non-candidacy papers for the 
 following Town Board position for the April 6, 2021 Spring Election: 
 
Town Board Supervisor 
 
The Town would like to thank Kenneth Van De Hei for 22 years of service.  If you are interested 
in running for this position, please contact Cindy Kocken, Clerk. 920-347-3719. 
 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk  
Town of Lawrence 


